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Green fingers in Pre- Reception  

 

 

This week in Pre-Reception we have been focusing on the season of spring. The children have 

been talking about what happens in spring, for example trees blossoming and animals 

beginning to come out of hibernation.  

The role play area is now a garden centre. The children have loved using their green fingers, 

pretending to plant and sell seeds and flowers.  

On Thursday it was  ‘Spring into Action’ day, where the children brought in their own wheels. 

We had lots of different activities for the children to try such as; pilates with Mrs Braithwaite, 

‘taste the rainbow’ and planting sunflowers. 

Have a fabulous weekend everyone. 

 

Mrs Naomi Jackson 


